
 

 

 

 

May 16, 2016 

SPECIAL MEETING – CATALYST PROJECT  
TOWN OF DAVIDSON BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS  

 
The Town of Davidson Board of Commissioners held a roundtable discussion about the proposed “Catalyst 
Project” at Town Hall, 216 South Main Street, Davidson, NC 28036. Present was Mayor John Woods and 
Commissioners Anderson, Jenest and Fuller. Staff included: Town Manager Jamie Justice, Assistant Town 
Manager Dawn Blobaum, Economic Development Manager Kim Fleming, Public Information Officer 
Cristina Shaul and Police Chief Jeanne Miller. 
 
The meeting began at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Economic Development Manager Kim Fleming presented several financial options for the Catalyst Project. 

Commissioners asked for feedback from residents. Citizens were able to ask questions and/or pose any 
concerns. No formal actions were taken. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m. 

 

              
John M. Woods,  
Mayor 

Attest: 

 
 
  __________________________ 
Heather B. James 
Town Clerk 

 


